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WARWICK SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Lititz, PA 17543 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
The Pennsylvania School Code, Section 1402, stipulates that medical examinations shall be 
provided for all children.  These are given upon original entry (Kindergarten or first grade), in 
sixth grade, and in eleventh grade.  Transfer students and students with incomplete health 
records may also be required to have a physical examination.  The only exemption to this 
school health law is for religious beliefs. 
 
We are recommending that these examinations be done by your family physician since 
he/she can best evaluate and assist in obtaining the necessary treatment.  The family 
physician should complete the attached form. The completed form must be returned to the 
school nurse by the beginning of the school year. 
 
If you are unable to have the examination done by your family physician, please complete 
and return the slip at the bottom of this letter by the beginning of the school year. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in helping us to carry out this phase of the school health 
program. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
  Ms. Carli Youndt, RN, CSN 
  Warwick High School  
  301 W. Orange Street 
  Lititz, PA 17543 
 
*Note:  If your child is getting a physical for a driver’s license or work papers, remember to 
have the doctor complete the enclosed form at the same time.  Work papers and driver’s 
papers are not sufficient to fulfill this requirement. 
 

✂ - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 
 
Name: ____________________________________________   Grade_____________ 
 
________ I wish the above named student to be examined by the school physician for his/her 
eleventh grade physical. 
 

                                                                                                   
________________________________ 

                                                                                    Signature of Parent/Guardian 
 
*Note:  Please check if your child will be receiving a physical by your family physician for a 
school sport.  The sport physical form will be accepted for the required eleventh grade 
physical.  The sport physical is no longer performed by the school physician at school. 
 
__________Fall Sport          __________Winter Sport          __________Spring Sport        


